() Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines
M Nagoya

BLIKG o PILIPIN

NOTICE OF AWARD

9 December 2021

Sir:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained in
its Resolution No. (CVB) 14 - 21, the Consulate General is awarding the procurement
for the procurement of one (1) brand new sedan for use as official car of the Head
of Post of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya in the total amount of
EIGHT MILLION FIVE HUNDRED SEVENTY-SEVEN THOUSAND TWENTY-FIVE
JAPANESE YEN (JPY 8,577,025), excluding tax, or FOUR MILLION ONE
HUNDRED THIRTY-TWO THOUSAND SIX HUNDRED FORTY-ONE PESOS AND
56/100 (PhP 4,132,641.56) only, subject to the Department of Foreign Affairs’
accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the
Contract.

Very truly yours,

Mr. Yosuke Fujikura
Mercedez-Benz Japan Co., Ltd.
Direct Sales, Sales Operation Department
12-4, Higashi Shinagawa 4-chome
Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo, 140-0002




